
While masks are no longer mandatory, they are a

protective barrier that can help reduce the spread of

respiratory infections. We recommend that our

visitors and staff continue to wear them as a

preventative measure.

1.

Guests will not attend if they are sick with a fever

and/or respiratory symptoms.

2.

Guests will also not attend if they have come into

contact with a person who has tested positive for

COVID-19 within the last 14 days.

3.

No food or drink is allowed.4.

Hand sanitizer is available at our exit, and we have

restrooms on site for guest convenience and use.

5.

Stay up to date on the COVID-19 vaccine.6.

Get the flu shot to prevent influenza if you have not

done so this season.

7.

For more information, visit the Los Angeles County

Department of Public Health

8.

Please follow these
safety guidelines when
visiting the Heal the
Bay Aquarium:

http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/

